
 
 
 
 

 
 
Tuesday, 14th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may know, there has been an unfortunate earthquake in 
Turkey and Syria.  
 
We would love to help by giving a donation to help them regain their 
resources and rebuild their lives.  
 
So, on Thursday, 16th February we have decided to have a non-
uniform day! We would appreciate you bringing in as much money 
as you can afford to give. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
The Courageous Advocacy Group 

 


